
Dear Bakie Parent,

Back by popular demand is the 3rd Annual Fun Pass fundraiser!

As parents who have purchased the Fun Pass the past few years, we can 
personally vouch for this incredible book filled with discounts at amusement 
parks (the savings from the Story Land coupon practically pays for the 
whole Fun Pass), ski mountains, zoos, museums, and more. This year it has 
Legoland Discovery Center! It has actually inspired our families to try some 
new places we never heard of before! The attached brochure has the full 
list.

By purchasing a Fun Pass you will do three important things:

	 1.  Create great memories with your children!
                   The Fun Pass is a great gift for any families/children in your life!

	 2.  You will support D.J. Bakie School and our students!  For every 
                   Fun Pass sold, $12 will come back to Bakie to help fund field 		
	       trips, purchase library books and more.

	 3.  You will support Breathe New Hampshire, a local non-profit that 
                   creates the Fun Pass to raise money to promote lung health and
                   help New Hampshire residents breathe better and live longer.

We are offering this fundraiser just in time for ski season – discounts to 
Attitash, Black Mountain, Cannon, Cranmore, Gunstock, Loon, Waterville 
Valley and Wildcat are all included and you’ll save even more this spring and 
summer with lots activities like Water Country, Canobie Lake Park and
Story Land to name a few!

The cost to purchase the Fun Pass is a reduced rate of $32 (remember - 
$12 is going directly to Bakie!) To purchase a Fun Pass, please complete the 
order form in the attached brochure and make  checks payable to Bakie 
Boosters. Return to your child’s teacher by December 16.

Fun Pass books will be sent home by December 20, 2016, in time for the 
holidays.  

If you have any questions, please contact Jenn Higgins Pitre at 
jahiggi33@yahoo.com or Karrie Eaton at karrieandchris@hotmail.com.  
We know you will love the Fun Pass just as much as we do!

A Great Way to Raise Funds for 
D.J. Bakie School

& Have Fun with Your Family!

Local Ski Mountains

Canobie Lake Park

Story Land

Makes a great holiday gift for any family!   On SAle through December 16, 2016 - Only $32!

NEW THIS YEAR!


